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Dear Sandra:

As you know this community is an older one that was established according to By-
law 2523 concerning the Registered Plan 2468. The majority of the residents
came to this community to raise a family away from a congested city. Their love
for space, nature and tranquility had no price. We feel it would be very
imprudent to start amending these By-laws.

We want to believe that council, which we helped to elect, are truly interested in
the well-being of the ratepayers in each individual community as a whole and not
favourable to a few individuals.

The erosion of the existing community is not the desire of the majority of the
people living here. If we did not want this type of community then we certainly
would not have moved here.

Our community is a place for family living and we do not intend it to become a
place of profit for selfish and greedy reasons. Profit is made in building new
communities not in destroying existing ones.

There was not even the slightest mention of the possibility of lot division when
we moved here. The community should be left as it was originally outlined.
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Most of its residents have put a lifetime of labour, love and savings into it. They
do not wish to have its beauty and their dignity tampered with by non-caring
forces. We are and want to remain proud of our community.

No one in the right mind would approve the destruction of this beautiful
community by allowing development fuelled by greed. Being mostly seniors,
residents enjoy their gardens, eat organic food, teach their grandchildren how to
grow their own food, and most of all we ensure that the youth remember their
heritage. Doesn’t our society want that, get people back to “the earth”, grow
their own organic food. The decision of a few people could potentially destroy all
of this. How could that be allowed.

We can watch our grandchildren run in the back yards, the sun can shine through
the windows of our homes, since space exists. Please don’t allow us to be cooped
up and enclosed by long-narrow houses over-shadowing each other on iong
narrow lots. We have delivered to you our position, we ask you to oblige us with
a decision that accounts for our only investments: good homes and happy
familifes.

Yours truly,
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Teresa Panezutt
54 Rockview Gardens
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